
 

 

Adapted from the artwork of Jasmine Sarin 

Expression of Interest 

Western NSW Local Health District is seeking talented 

Cobar Local Aboriginal Artists 

Local Aboriginal artists that have a cultural connection to Cobar are 

invited to submit a portfolio of their work to be considered for Cobar 

Hospital’s Aboriginal Signage and Artwork project. 

Featuring local Aboriginal artwork in the Hospital is an opportunity both 

for the artist to showcase their work, and to be a part of building the 

strong cultural connection between our hospital and our community. 

The proposed artwork could include stories of the cultural connection to 

significant sites or themes of animals. Local landscapes and important 

local geographical features could also be included.  

Submissions must be received either by e-mail to 

fiona.ostini@health.nsw.gov.au  or in a physical portfolio to delivered to 

the Cobar hospital front office by 4.30pm Wednesday the 31st July 

2019. 

 

Please note: assistance is available to help with submissions. If you have 

an idea and would like to be involved please contact Fiona or Mary as 

below. 

 

For further information please contact;  

 Karen Manns or Mary Urquhart - Health Service Manager Cobar 

Hospital 0400 363 777 / 02 6830 2111   

 Fiona Ostini – Redevelopment Change Manager 0436 367 829 

mailto:fiona.ostini@health.nsw.gov.au

